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Community Safety Committee

6:00 PM Council ChamberWednesday, March 26, 2025

COMMUNITY SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT

For consideration by General Committee on April 9, 2025.

The meeting was called to order by Chair, Councillor, S. Morales at 6:00 p.m.  The following 

were in attendance for the meeting:

Mayor, A. Nuttall

Deputy Mayor,  R. Thomson

Chair – Councillor S. Morales

Councillor, A. Courser

Present: 4 - 

ALSO PRESENT:

Councillor, C. Riepma

Councillor, C. Nixon

Councillor, AM. Kungl

Councillor, G. Harvey

Councillor, N. Nigussie

Councillor, J. Harris

Councillor, B. Hamilton 

STAFF:

Chief Administrative Officer, M. Prowse

City Clerk/Director of Legislative and Court Services, W. Cooke

Deputy City Clerk, T. Macdonald

Director of Economic and Creative Development, S. Schlichter

Director of Legal Services, I. Peters

Director of Recreation and Culture Services, K. Datema

Executive Director of Development Services, M. Banfield

Fire Chief, K. White

General Manager of Community and Corporate Services, J. Schmidt

General Manager of Infrastructure and Growth Management, B. Araniyasundaran

Legislative Coordinator, T. Maynard

Manager of Enforcement Services, T. Banting

Senior Policy Advisor and Special Projects Coordinator, E. Chappell

Service Desk Specialist, K. Kovacs.
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The Community Safety Committee met and reports as follows:

SECTION "A"

REPORT OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY AND WELL-BEING COMMITTEE 

DATED FEBRUARY  25, 2025

The Report of the Community Safety and Well-Being Committee dated 

February 25, 2025, is received.

REPORT OF THE TOWN AND GOWN COMMITTEE DATED MARCH 18, 

2025

The Report of the Town and Gown Committee dated March 18, 2025, is 

received.

The Community Safety Committee met and recommends adoption of the following 

recommendation(s):

SECTION "B"

SHORT-TERM RENTALS REGULATION 

That the Report to the Community Safety Committee dated March 26, 2025, 

concerning the regulation of short-term rentals be referred back to staff to 

investigate a complaint-based enforcement model with options related to 

zoning and Official Plan and report back to the Community Safety Committee.

This matter was recommended (Section "B") to General Committee for consideration of 

adoption at its meeting to be held on 4/9/2025.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

CHAIRMAN
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